

ENGINEERS · PLANNERS · SURVEYORS LANDSCAPE ARCHITECTS

Phone (239) 337-3993 | Toll Free (866) 337-7341 www.morris-depew.com

September 5, 2017

Mr. Matthew Noble Principal Planner Town of Fort Myers Beach 2525 Estero Boulevard Fort Myers Beach, FL 33931

RE:

TPI-FMB DCI17-0001 (MDA 16059)

Insufficiency Comment Response - Request for Extension

Dear Mr. Noble:

Please accept this letter, being communicated via email with mailed original to follow, as a request for a 45-day extension to provide responses to the comment letter dated August 4, 2017 for the Commercial Planned Development Application DCI2017-0001. Due to the August 29the meeting and additional ongoing coordination; we would like to request additional time to acquire the necessary information to efficiently answer The Town staff's questions.

We believe a 45 day extension will give us ample time to address the comments made by Town Staff on August 4, 2017 and prepare a complete response package. Should you require any additional information regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to contact me at tekblad@m-da.com or call 239-337-3993.

Sincerely,

MORRIS-DEPEW ASSOCIATES, INC.

Tina M. Ekblad, MPA, AICP, LEED AP

Partner - Planning Director

Cc: Amanda Brock, Esq Tom Torgerson John Hafner